Local Plan Review — Appendix 1

In relation to a Plan Review, Policy DS1 states:

3. The Council will undertake a comprehensive review of national policy, the regional context,
updates to the evidence base and monitoring data before 31st March 2021 to assess whether a full
or partial review of the Plan is required. In the event that a review is required, work on that review
will commence immediately.

Further explanatory text goes on to state:

To ensure the Plan remains up to date and relevant, the Council is also committed to undertaking a
comprehensive review of national policy, the regional context, updated evidence and monitoring
data. The outcomes of this review will be reported to the Council before the end of March 2021 with
a clearly justified recommendation as to whether a partial or comprehensive review of the Plan is
required

During this period to 2021, the Council will also continue to work with the CWLEP and its
Warwickshire neighbours to consider whether a statutory Single Spatial Strategy should be prepared
to cover the HMA or part of it. In the event that the Council takes part in preparing a statutory Single
Spatial Strategy, this will constitute a review of the Local Plan in accordance with this Policy.



